
                                            Date:  June 11, 1993

Re: Department Release

Transmittal #: 93 INF-3 (January 8, 1993)

Subject: Questions and Answers from May 21, 1992 Teleconference on Immediate
         Needs.

Dear Sir or Madam:

    Please make the following pen and ink changes to Attachment A, page 9 of
20, Answer #33:

    The last sentence should read: "For applicants not EAF eligible the non-
    shelter grant, or a portion thereof,  can be paid as a pre-investigation
    grant to meet the needs normally covered under  the  non-shelter  grant,
    which could include non-prescription drugs."

                                            Sincerely,

                                            Oscar R. Best, Jr.
                                            Deputy Commissioner
                                            Division of Economic Security


